
 

 
 

LAConnect EHR Attestation Portal to Re-Open for  
Meaningful Use in Late February 

 
LaConnect is currently accepting Program Year 2015 attestations for Adoption, Implementation, 
Upgrade (AIU).   

If you’re ready to attest to Meaningful Use, please be patient and check back during the final 
week of February.  Our programmers are working busily to make the necessary updates to our 
attestation portal to reflect the changes to Meaningful Use brought about by CMS’ October 2015 
release of the Final Rule for Stage 3 and Meaningful Use Modifications.  For your convenience, 
we’ve extended the 2015 Program Year an additional 30 days to April 30, 2016 to give you 
sufficient time to complete your meaningful use attestations.  When we have a definitive date for 
the launch of MU 2015, we will send email communication to providers who have previously 
participated and for whom we have a contact email address.  If your email address has changed 
or you are not a previous participant, please send your email address to ehrincentives@la.gov, 
and we will add it to the list.  
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